
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (April 16, 2021) – Port Authority of Allegheny County 
has reopened the Monongahela Incline following routine maintenance. 
 
Work to replace the haul cable, which is replaced approximately every three 
years, began on Tuesday and finished – on schedule – earlier today. 
 
The Wabash Tunnel, which has been open in the outbound direction due to the 
closure, will remain open in the outbound direction on Friday and will resume its 
regular inbound/outbound operations on Saturday. The Wabash Tunnel is open in 
the inbound direction on weekday mornings and early afternoons, in the 
outbound direction on weekday afternoons and evenings, and in the outbound 
direction on weekends.  
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